
Mr Joel Herbert                                                                   13th Sept 2018                                                                                                                 
Planning officer 
Regional, Planning Services 
Department of Planning & Environment 
320 Pitt Street, Sydney NSW 2000 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Herbert, 
 
 
Re: The Wahroonga Estate Development 
 
Objection to Development proposals MP 07 0166 MOD 6, 7 & 8 
 
I am writing to communicate my strong disapproval of the Wahroonga Estate Development. 
Reasons for this development not to go ahead are now well documented. 
Content of a letter of objections sent to you by the Wahroonga Church Elders documents 
clearly why this development should be stopped. I am in complete agreement with the 
objections made in that letter. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Ann Mirapuri 
 
 


